

## **Ref: Guided Choices Information Event**

Dear Parent/Carer,

I hope this letter finds you well. As we approach an important stage in your child's education, we would like to invite you to our **Year 9 Guided Choices Information Event**.

This event is scheduled to take place on 5<sup>th</sup> February at 4pm.

The Year 9 Guided Choices Event is a crucial event where we will provide valuable information to help both you and your child make informed decisions about their academic pathway for the next few years.

During the evening, you will have the opportunity to:

- Gain insight into the curriculum and subjects available for study in Key Stage
- Receive the Guided Choices Booklet and Form
- Meet with ALT and Pastoral Staff to discuss any questions or concerns.
- Receive guidance on the importance of selecting a balanced combination of subjects to best suit your child's interests and future aspirations.

We understand that choosing the right subjects is a significant decision, and we want to ensure that you have all the necessary information to support your child in making the best choices for their future academic and career goals.

Kind regards, Mrs Gormal Deputy Principal

Principal: Mr T Mahmood

Leeds Road Sheffield S9 3TY

Tel No: 0114 220 0400

Email: info@oasisdonvalley.org Website: www.oasisacademydonvalley.org